
NYC  MUSEUM  CHIEF  DEFENDS
POLICY  ON  HOLIDAY
CELEBRATIONS
On October 25, we issued a news release regarding the way the
Children’s  Museum  of  Manhattan  treats  the  holidays  of
Hispanics, Jews, Muslims and African Americans, and how it
differs from the way it treats Christian holidays. A copy was
sent to Andrew S. Ackerman, executive director of the museum,
asking for a reply. He did so today. Catholic League president
William Donohue replied to Ackerman immediately.
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